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Please DO NOT to pass this bill out of the Revenue Committee. Wildfires are 

tragically an increasing risk in Oregon as evidenced by the recent fire in in Rowena 

that took more than 50 homes and that was visible from my house. While there is a 

severe need for funding wildfire preparation and response, this bill is not the way to 

do it. WE SHOULD NOT USE Oregon's Bottle Bill and the Oregon Rainy Day fund in 

these ways that were not meant for.   

 

HB 3940 has no revenue or fiscal impact estimates and is poorly drafted. I 

STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 3940. 


